

Dear Daybreak Point Bible Camp Family,

I would like to first thank the entire Daybreak family for all the support for camp over the past year. It has been an exciting year as we welcomed campers back to the island and had camps running all summer.

God continues to bless Daybreak with many campers meeting Jesus for the first time this past summer and their lives changed forever. Daybreak is a special place for staff and campers alike, and the experience of camp stays with us our whole lives. God is so good!

As everyone is aware, Daybreak is in the process of doing some redevelopment of the camp facilities on Anvil Island, with the main feature being a new dining hall. The current dining hall has reached its end of life. After many hours deliberating, planning, and praying for what God wants us to do on the island, the plan is to tear down the current dining hall after camp is finished in **September 2024**.



Artistic rendering of our new Dining Hall (West View).

The plan is to demolish / excavate the old dining hall, and, have the new foundation ready by the end of October 2024. The camp will start the rebuild in the spring of 2025 and plan to have the new building operational for the summer of 2026. This will require the camp to have a temporary dining hall for the summer of 2025 and the leadership (board, staff, and facility experts) is already looking at the options available to us.

Most importantly, there is an absolute commitment to continue to operate the camp for the duration of the construction, given the vital impact of the Daybreak camp ministry.

This means we need our amazing Daybreak community to come together with

its prayerful support, and to help raise the funds to complete the project. Once completed, it is expected that the dining hall will serve the Daybreak community for another 70 years.

Double The Impact of Your Donation

Daybreak Point Bible Camp has been blessed with an opportunity to match all gifts made to launch the rebuilding campaign and to ensure that the dining hall project can begin and finish on time. A donor has come forward and will match every dollar we raise up to \$3,000,000.00. I can't think of a better way to begin the "At The Table" initiative! I would encourage each of us to prayerfully consider this opportunity to double the impact of your gift and generously give so that we can move quickly to get started, and to honour our donor's generous commitment to the Daybreak ministry.

The Daybreak board, like you and me, believe that how we conduct the camp ministry is unique and optimal in putting Jesus first. We believe that this campaign will continue our camp ministry in an effective and impactful way as we share the good news about Jesus. As we approach our 85th anniversary, and look ahead to future decades, you may be assured that Daybreak Point Bible Camp will continue to be a volunteer, Christ-centred effort.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this opportunity further, please reach out to me and I would be happy to meet either in person, via zoom, or on the telephone.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Jim Galpin
Director of Camp Development
jim@anvilisland.ca
604.240.7865

P.S. As the end of the year is a special time when many supporters practice their generosity, please know that the Daybreak team is ready and eager to faithfully serve you.

Donate Today to our Dining Hall Project



Artistic rendering of our new Dining Hall (North View).



Architectural Perspectives of our new Dining Hall.

















Copyright © 2023 Daybreak Point Bible Camp Society, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

